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September 20, 2018

Mr. Alec Messina, Director

Illinois Environmental Protection Agency
1021 North Grand Avenue

Springfield, lllinois 62794-9276

RE: Sterigenics Willowbrook Facility Stack Test

Dear Director Messina:

Please accept this letter as my request that the results of the stack tests to be performed
today and tomorrow at the Sterigenics Willowbrook facility be released to the public as
soon as possible.

We understand that the stack test results must go through quality assurance prior to
being finalized, but our residents have waited long enough to be told if the current
pollution control configuration at each building is performing at the expected level.

As such, we ask that Sterigenics be required to provide finalized test results to the lllinois
Environmental Protection Agency for release to the public by close of business on
Wednesday, September 26, 2018.

As always, the Village appreciates your continuing efforts, and | look forward to your help
on this very important matter.

Sincerely,




